
To whom it may concern: 
 
I strongly oppose HB -57 for several reasons but the most dangerous provision being that 
allows Absentee (or mail-in) ballots to be POSTMARKED THE DAY AFTER ELECTION 
DAY​.  We should be learning from this last election cycle that we need more credibility in our 
election process and Election results posted on Election Night or the following morning would 
allow a candidate/slate/Party to know how many votes they need to change the result of the 
election and have time to get then postmarked and counted AFTER THE CLOSE OF THE 
POLLS. ​ This will bring about even more distrust in the process and should not be allowed. 


